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AUSTRALIAN HOKKIEN HUAY KUAN ASSOCIATION 30™
ANNIVERSARY

Congratulations to the Australian Hokkien Huay Kwan Association on its 30™
anniversary celebration and best wishes to all those attending the celebratory Moon
Festival Dinner.

The people from Hokkien Province have always been a very solid part of the
Chinese community of New South Wales. | know your pride in the Hokkien culture
and cuisine has kept alive your traditions very strongly and allowed you to share
these riches with the broader community.

The Australian Hokkien Huay Kuan Association has served the NSW community
faithfully for 30 years and the Moon Festival is a fitting occasion to celebrate this
achievement.

It is thanks to organisations such as this that multiculturalism is so strong in NSW.
They are the backbone of our ethnic communities and thus play an important part in
making this state what it is today.

Once again, congratulations to everyone involved in the Australian Hokkien Huay
Kwan Association and | wish you a very successful anniversary celebration.
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